From: Nancy Bonetto

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2027
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 5:06:11 PM

Senator Denbrow

Thanks for your service to Oregon. | appreciate your time and expertise.

I am emailing to encourage your support of HB 2027 to protect Oregon's waterways. The Deschutes River segment
is a perfect and relatively untrammeled section and is worthy of the protections made in 1987. Residents of Bend
love our Oregon rivers, especially our Deschutes, and support HB 2027 which add further protection to its already
protected status.

Thank you for your consideration,
Nancy Bonetto
Bend, Oregon
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